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ABN 424 351 579 17


4rd December 2020
To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is to inform you Roland Kopcsandy has been employed by Rotary Residential College for the past 5 years.

He has always been a punctual, reliable staff member who presents himself well as a role model to our students.

Mr Kopcsandy is a fair and understanding supervisor and I have no hesitation in recommending him for any tutoring opportunities. 

If you require any further information please don’t hesitate in contacting myself.

Yours Sincerely

Nardine Bilston

Manager 

85 Kent Street, East Victoria Park, W.A. 6101

Ph: 08 9470 4177   Fax: 08 9470 4180   E: admin@rotaryresidentialcollege.com.au

www.rotaryresidentialcollege.com.au 


[image: image1.wmf]